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We hope you enjoyed the long bank holiday weekend with your families. We 

are looking forward to the week ahead, with Magellan delivering their class 

assembly this Friday.  

 

Thank you to the parents and carers who have signed up to 

‘Sainsbury’s My School Fund’ By registering for the free scheme 

online, parents and carers will be able to earn cashback on their spend—1% to the school 

and 2% to the individual.  To register please paste into your browser: https://

www.myschoolfund.org/#/parent-home 

 

We have been asked to share the information below with you. 

EU citizens and their families (including non-EU citizens) who were resi-
dent in the UK by 31 December 2020, need to apply to the EU Settle-
ment Scheme to continue to live, work and study in the UK beyond 30 June 2021. Each 
child must have their own application. 

Some EU Nationals may not think EU Settled Status applies to them due to the length of 
time they have lived here and paperwork they already have. However, even if they have 
lived in the UK for many years or have a permanent residence document, they still need to 
apply. 

It is essential that all EU Nationals apply for Settled Status, regardless of previous pa-
perwork received. It is also essential that parents apply for each child as, in addition to 
other rights, EU Settled Status protects their child's right to access higher education. 
The deadline to apply for EU Settled Status is Wednesday 30 June.  

It is free to apply and can be done quickly and easily online: by pasting into your brows-
er: https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families/applying-for-settled-status 

Local support services are available for questions and queries, please paste into your 
browser: https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/preparing-for-
brexit/eu-settlement-scheme 



 

We’ve been asked to remind parents and carers, if your child is in 

receipt of income related free school meals and entitled to Eden-

red Vouchers for half term, please contact Mrs Bailey so she can 

arrange the vouchers for a participating supermarket of your 

choice. Mrs Bailey’s email address is: deputy-ds@yare-edu.org.uk 

 

Pennies and pounds  

On Friday 28th May the PTFA are inviting pupils to bring in pounds and 

pennies, to see which class can make the longest trail around the play-

ground. PTFA members will be present to help children put their coins 

down and there will be a class prize for the winning team!  

Year 6 leavers 

Plans are underway for Year leavers books and hoodies. Letter will be emailed home in the 

next fortnight!  

Thank you to the parents and carers who attend the RSE meeting on 

Wednesday 28th April 2021 with Miss Williamson. As outlined at the 

meeting the policy is now available to read in the ‘Schools Info -  

Schools Policies’ section  of the school website. 

 

On Friday 14th May pupils are invited to come to school in their pyjamas to 

encourage reading and sharing stories in school and at home. We look for-

ward to your support with this event.  

 

Premier Sport are offering a Multi-Activity Holiday Camp at Dussin-

dale Primary School during half term. To book a place for your child 

please paste into your browser: https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/

courses/13428/?location=the%20yare 

 

Postwick Cricket Club are looking for new players. Both boys and girls from years 3 and 

above are invited to train on a Sunday morning at Postwick and then be involved in match-

es. For further information, please contact nccyouthcricket@gmail.com 



 

As part of Talk for Writing, The Sleepy Bumblebee, Year R pupils have been learning 

about bees and tasting honey!  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 3 enjoying their learning as they investigate capillary action with paper water lilies.  

Congratulations to Eleanor Hutchinson and Ellen and Anna 

Reilly who demonstrated their ethical value by taking part 

in the Thorpe St Andrew Giant Litter Pick on Saturday 

1st May.  As a result of their hard work, they collected 

three bags of rubbish between them from Fitzmaurice 

Park. 

 

  

 

 



 

Friday 7th May — Magellan Class Assembly via Google Classrooms, Timestable rocks day! 

Friday 14th May — Pyjamarama Day, celebrating reading 

Thursday 20th May — Outdoor Classroom Day 

Friday 21st May — Java Class Assembly via Google Classrooms 

Monday 24th May — ESFA School’s Football Week 

Friday 28th May — Ericson Class Assembly via Google Classrooms.  Pennies and Pounds   

                               PTFA Fundraiser day. Last day of term 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June — Half term – School Closed 

Tuesday 1st to Friday 4th June — Premier Sport Multi-Activity Holiday Camp 

Monday 7th June — First day of summer term 2 

Wednesday 9th June — PTFA meeting at 6 pm 

 

Don’t forget to order next weeks school lunches via Pupil Asset by close of day on 

Wednesday 5th May. Meal choices for week beginning 10th May are:  

Year 6 aims for the future inspired by artist and author Charlie Mackesy.  


